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APRIL SHOWERS BRING MAY FLOWERS 
 

        MEMBERSHIP IS AT 117 

A Word from outgoing Co-President 

Denise Martin 

Hello dear members of Neighbors 

and Friends of Table Rock Lake, 

Wow, what a month we have all 

just experienced.  We surely never 

saw this Covid-19 thing coming!  

It has affected us all in different 

ways.  Even though we were not 

able to meet physically in April 

and May I hope you were able to 

feel the sense of community that is 

so strong in our organization. I 

never stopped thinking of you and 

our future.  

Many things are certainly just 

unknown at this time.  Your new 

Board of Directors will take their 

office on June 1, 2020.  I am sure 

they would appreciate any 

suggestions you have especially 

about our fund raising efforts 

going forward.   

Our whole premise as a group is 

“togetherness” so We will face 

some challenges but I have faith 

that we are a strong group of 

committed women and we will 

find a way to remain relevant as a 

team and for the community we 

serve. 

I want to thank you for all the 

support you gave me the last 2 

years.  Serving as your Co- 

President was one of the greatest 

joys in my life.  I get to remain on 

the Board for one more year as a 

non-voting advisor.  I have great 

confidence in your new Co-

Presidents Cindy Gloyna and 

Anna Chance and the entire new 

Board. 

Co-Presidents – Cindy Gloyna & 

Anna Chance 

Programs Vice Presidents- Julie 

Robinson and Rosemary Maresh 

Membership Vice Presidents – 

Barbara Hirsh and Deborah Dul 

Interest Group Vice Presidents – 

Bea Seybert and Ruth Selby 

Reservations Vice Presidents – 

Joan Van Nice and Lynette 

Leopold 

Ways and Means Vice 

Presidents – Sandy Vos and 

Marty Martin 

Secretary – Mary Friedman 

Treasurer – Kathy Hoedl 

Committee Appointees 

Publicity – Barbara Walker 

Sunshine – Barbara Walker 

Service – Darlene Norris and Jeri 

Manthei 

*Technology – Bettylynne Gregg 

and Kim Tilley 

Luncheon Meeting Coordinator 

– Ute Wolff 

Ways and Means Treasurer –

Paula Lorence 

*Bettylynne Gregg and Kim Tilley are 

looking for their replacements in June, 

2021.  Call them if you are interested. 
 

IMPORTANT - 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 

NEEDED 

$5 of each $15 is given to Ways and 

Means for our fund raising events.  

This year, more than ever, we need 

you to send in your checks. 

Please Mail to:  

NFTRL 

P.O. Box 64  

Kimberling City Mo 65686 

Thank you for your support! 
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